
Dear Sirs, Perpetua is proving to be a valuable resource in providing environmental improvements to 

the fish and wildlife in the surrounding Stibnite Gold Project land and streams. They are making the 

reclamations of historical damages by prior mining operations upfront before any profits by 

investing their manpower, equipment and expertise. This should prove their desire to work with the 

tribal leaders and the US Forest Service. Few if any mining companies take on this type of 

monumental task before their own mining operations even begin.  

Larry Zumwalt 


